
STATE OF WASHINGTON 
HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY 

626 8th Avenue, SE • P.O. Box 45502 • Olympia, Washington 98504-5502 

February 15, 2022 

Dear Tribal Leader: 

SUBJECT:  Transition to New Substance Use Disorder Prevention and Mental Health 
Promotion Online Reporting System (Minerva 2.0) 

As previously shared with tribes in different forums, Health Care Authority’s (HCAs), Division 
of Behavioral Health and Recovery has purchased a new Substance Use Disorder (SUD) 
prevention services online reporting system to replace the current SUD prevention and MH 
promotion online reporting system known as Minerva 1.0 with Minerva 2.0. HCA is now in the 
process of transitioning to Minerva 2.0. Please see the enclosed transition timeframe for details. 

All tribes and urban Indian organizations (UIOs) with an agreement or contract with HCA to 
provide SUD prevention and MH promotion services will have to transition to Minerva 2.0. The 
data that is being collected remains the same. HCA is committed to minimizing the impact of 
this change on our tribal and UIOs by:  

• Migrating previously entered data to Minerva 2.0.
• Providing tribal/UIO specific training on the dates and time below.

o We ask that all individuals who will be needing a Minerva 2.0 account to register
for at least one of the trainings, no later than March 14, 2022.

Meeting Date and Time Webinar URL – Registration Link 
Minerva 
Tribal/UIO 
Training 1 

March 30, 2022 
10:00 am –1:00pm 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwudOyrrjguH
dfxEAKrLR35aOPE78ePvR0i 

Minerva 
Tribal/UIO 
Training 2 

April 4, 2022 
10:00 am –1:00pm 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwsduihrz0rGt
0BlUsth8UHeFmYoq7WH9-v 

Minerva 
Tribal/UIO 
Training 3 

April 12, 2022 
10:00 am –1:00pm 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUkfu2hrj8pHd
xuaWFi3mvCrDpJLlvqZqgq 

Minerva 
Tribal/UIO 
Training 4 

April 19, 2022 
10:00 am –1:00pm 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEqdO6qqD4v
GdHgvKTnk8xckaEDRM1i8z7W 

Please contact Jessie Dean, Tribal Affairs Administrator, by email at jessie.dean@hca.wa.gov, if 
you would like to request formal consultation or have tribal affairs-related questions.   
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Please forward this information to any interested party.  

Sincerely, 

Keri Waterland, PhD, MAOB 
Division Director 
Division of Behavioral Health and Recovery 

By email 

Enclosure 

cc: Jessie Dean, Tribal Affairs Administrator, OTA, HCA 
Lucilla Mendoza, Tribal Behavioral Health Administrator, OTA, HCA 
Sarah Mariani, Prevention Section Manager, DBHR, HCA 
Lauren Bendall, Prevention System Project Manager, DBHR, HCA 


